14 March, 1951

B. W. Waugh, Esq., Surveyor General, Legal Surveys, Department of Mines & Technical Surveys, Ottawa, Ontario.

Dear Sir:

I am enclosing herewith a copy of a letter received from Superintendent R. J. Meek requesting the survey of an Indian Reserve on the Klukshu River.

We assume that there is some likelihood that the requested survey could be made during the 1951 season, and in fact are not certain at this time that it should be made; for we have no information concerning this required Reserve, and wish to investigate the need for the same before taking any survey action.

We are wondering if you have any plans on record on which the proposed site as detailed in Mr. Meek's letter would be shown, and if you have, we would be pleased to receive two copies for our further consideration of the necessity for a Reserve at this point.

Yours truly,

for D. J. Allan, Superintendent, Reserves and Trusts.

Lis/wh Encl.